
 
   

 

AIACE/CENTRAL/2021 / 037      Dated   10.4.2021 

To 

The Chairman 

 Coal India Limited, 

Coal Bhawan, 

Premise No-04 MAR, Plot No-AF-III, Action Area-1A, 

Newtown, Rajarhat,Kolkata-700156  

 Sub: Deferring Coal Stock Measurement and engazing Local teams in view of 2nd wavw of Covid-19 

Dear Sir, 

 CIL is relentlessly working towards meeting energy needs of the country even under compelling Covid-19 
pandemic. All employees are able to perform their duties by restricting their movements to bare minimum 
around their area of working. 

Coal Stock Measurement, and various cross-checks in it, is an essential operation which has to be performed 
annually for which various teams are formed by drawing personnel from varying subsidiaries to achieve 
impartiality. 

We at AIACE request you to defer the stock measurement by a few days and rearrange the teams such that 
personnel from a particular region only can be grouped for the purpose. Thus, inter-state movements would 
be avoided and proper guidelines varying from state to state can be properly adhered to. 

  
 Regards, 

 

          

P. K. Singh Rathor 
Principal General Secretary, AIACE 
 
 

CC 
 

 DT, CIL, Kolkata 
 

All CMDs – ECL, BCCL, CCL, NCL, WCL, SECL, MCL and CMPDIL 
 


